From: Donovan Hawkins <donovanhawkins@outlook.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2022 7:44 AM

To: Chenoweth, Grant <gchenoweth@ psbb-law.com>

Cc: riackson@elpolaw.com

Subject: Re: Additional information requested

Counselor Chenoweth,

During the Spring semester of 2018, | was given an extra duty assignment as other teachers were,
indicating where we were to position ourselves in order to supervise the children entering and exiting
the SCHS premises. Our assignments appeared on a written schedule. Will you provide me with a copy
of the schedules of my extra duty assignments for the time | was employed by Spencer County Schools?
If this is in digital format, you might reply all to this email so that Counselor Jackson has a copy as well.

Thank you,
Donovan Hawkins



